Curriculum Committee Minutes
September 11, 2018

The Curriculum Committee meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Liz Williams.

Topic Outcome

Staff Travel Members of the Curriculum Committee discussed the
opportunity for the K-12 Literacy Specialist to engage in the
Coaching Institute on Reading K-8 Teachers College in NYC,
October 21-October 24, 2018. The goal of the institute is to
prepare our MPSD Literacy Specialist to enhance her
coaching skills and support professional development for staff
in implementation of the Reading and Writing Units of Study.
The estimated cost of this learning opportunity is $2400. A
second request discussed by the committee was the
opportunity for two Gr. 1 MPSD professionals to engage in the
Reading and Writing Project - K-1 Phonics Teachers College
in NYC, October 25-October 27, 2018. The goal of this
institute is to help MPSD teacher leaders to become trained in
the implementation of a phonics curriculum aligned to the
Reading and Writing Units of Study so that they can provide
in-district staff development. The estimated cost of this
learning opportunity is $4800. The staff travel requests were
discussed and approved with a motion by Keith Shaw, a
second by Dave Nickels and full approval by the all members
of the Curriculum Committee.

Policies The following policy was presented, discussed and approved
with a motion by Keith Shaw, a second from Dave Nickels and
approval from all members of the Curriculum Committee:

e Policy 2431 - Interscholastic Athletics

Keith Shaw made a motion to adjourn the Curriculum Committee meeting at 6:24pm. A second
of this motion was made by Dave Nickels and all members approved the adjournment of the
meeting.



